
 
APADA's 30th Anniversary 

 
 
 
In January 1992, the Argentine 
Professional Flight Dispatchers 
Associations was created in Buenos Aires 

Argentine. The mission was and is to preserve and maintain the high 
standards of the Flight Dispatch Profession and support the Argentina 
Flight Dispatcher License at the highest level of safety. 
 
A professional Flight Dispatcher’s license supports the highest level 
of safety in the flight dispatch profession as well as ensuring the economical and profitable operation of 
civil airline flight operations meeting or exceeding operational safety regulations. The Dispatchers of 
APADA are proud of having met those objectives. We encourage all Dispatchers worldwide to meet or 
exceed our efforts in this noble task. 
 
Flight Dispatchers in Argentina are highly affected by the new COVID strain. Local Argentinian airlines 
have 1200 infected employees which have caused many cancellations and delays. That 
notwithstanding, we have planned a gala luncheon Sunday, January 23 to celebrate our 30th 
anniversary. If we can make this happen in spite of COVID restrictions, we will gather and enjoy our 
friendship and professional collaboration. We will certainly take many photos and 
share them with our IFALDA colleagues in the next edition of IFALDA’s Flight 
Dispatcher’s World.,  
 
 

Marcelo Sana 
IFALDA Director – South America 

 


